
	

	

                                                     

Dear Parents/Guardians,	

The week of February 5th-9th will be a busy and exciting week at St. 
Bernadette.  Students will have the opportunity to participate in a variety of 
Winter Carnival activities throughout the week as we look forward to the 
Olympic Opening Ceremonies on Friday.  There are prizes to be won and it 
promises to be lots of fun for all. 

Also new this year for Carnaval, students will have the opportunity to 
participate in a Bonhomme Carnaval and Carnaval Ice Castle drawing contest.  
Students can enter the contest by drawing a picture of either Bonhomme 
Carnaval or the Carnaval Ice Castle.  This activity should be done on the 
students own time and submitted to Mme. Parisi by Monday, February 5th 
in order to be considered for the contest.  Winners will be selected from 
each division.  Students in Kindergarten will submit drawings of Bonhomme 
Carnaval and students in the Primary and Junior divisions have the option of 
submitting either a Bonhomme Carnaval drawing or an Ice Castle drawing.  
You can refer to the Carnaval de Québec website for help with images:  
https://carnaval.qc.ca/.  Winners from each division will receive a prize! 

	

Winter Carnival Spirit Days:	

Monday February 5th, 2018 – Sport Jersey Day	

Tuesday February 6th, 2018 – Canada Day – Wear Red and White to support 
our Olympic Athletes	

Wednesday February 7th, 2018 – Tacky Tourist Day – wear your      
favourite vacation outfit	



	

	

Thursday February 8th, 2018 – Olympic Colours Day – wear black, yellow, 
blue, red or green to celebrate our Olympic Spirit	

Friday February 9th, 2018 – Winter Hat and Scarf Day	
  **Winter Carnival – Outdoor Day – Extra warm clothing required, 
please send extra mitts, don’t forget snow pants!! **	

	

We will be serving a pancake lunch to all students on Friday 
February 9th 	

	

A permission form to participate in the pancake lunch will be sent home with 
your child next week.  We also require 5-6 parent volunteers to help prepare 
the pancakes and hot chocolate.  Sign up for that will be included on the 
permission form. 
	

We appreciate your on-going support!	
 

Sincerely,	
Mrs. Quinn  Mrs. Hastings   Ms. Ponzo   Mme. Parisi   Mrs. Spalla 
 

 
	


